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PLANNING & BUILDING SERV
FORT BRAGG CA

May 8, 2017

Mendocino County Department of Planning & Building Services
Attn: Robert LaPorte

120 West Fir Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Dear Mr. LaPorte,

The Nature Conservancy (TNC) proposes to increase winter survival and rearing capacity
for coho by constructing a single off-channel pond (SF-16), a split-flow side channel to
maintain pond inlet accessibility (SF-17), and 2 engineered log jams (SF-13 and SF-14).
The Coastal Commission Mapping Division has confirmed that structures SF-13 and SF-
14 are in the Coastal Commission jurisdiction, while structures SF-16 and SF-17 are in
the Mendocino County coastal jurisdiction.

Pursuant to Public Resource Code Section 30601.3, TNC is requesting that the project be
consolidated and processed by the California Coastal Commission.

The following items are enclosed for your review:
e Project Plans

e Check in the amount of $1,070.

If you have guestions or need additional information, please contact Laura Saunders,
Prunuske Chatham, Inc. at (707) 824-4601 x116.

Sincerely,

Do B

Dan Porter
The Nature Conservancy
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